
TO ALL SELVA LAKES HOMEOWNERS 
 

 

Selva Lakes Homeowners Association will be distributing new 
pool keys to all residents within the next month.  Only one key 
will be given to each address.  These keys are specially made 
and they will not be able to be duplicated at any local store.   
 
All Homeowners residing in Selva Lakes can contact Walt or 
Mary Kaye Levriett either by calling or emailing them at 904-
246-5914 or levriett@gmail.com to pick up your key if you are 
unable to pick your key up on the dates listed below.  Please 
bring your ID with a Selva Lakes address.   
 
If you are a Homeowner that is renting your unit, please call 
Walt or Mary Kaye to give your permission for us to distribute 
the new key to your renters.  Please provide their name and 
address and advise them that they will need to bring a copy of 
your lease agreement for release of the key.   
 
Keys can be picked up Saturday, August 27th from 10 am to 11 
am and on Tuesday, August 30th from 6 pm to 7 pm at the pool. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Keys will only be distributed to Homeowners 
that are current on their Selva Lakes HOA dues. 
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